
 

 

 

 

I am the Technology Integration Specialist for KG and Nursery. I began my career 

at BBS in 1998, as an Art teacher, then as a Preschool teacher.  Seven years ago I 

was given the opportunity to Pilot an iPad program for my KG1 classroom, which my 

students and I welcomed passionately; believing that technology is an important 

tool in the education of our 21st century global learners. As long as technology is 

interactive, young learners can benefit greatly, develop their creative skills and 

curiosity, enhance their thinking skills and to problem solve independently. 

I have presented workshops at PEAK Conferences in Kuwait, NESA and in school as 

Professional Development Training. I have also attended and participated in 

workshops related to information technology, Hitachi trained Interactive 

Whiteboard Trainer, and certified TESOL educator. 

As Technology Integration Specialist, I offer training and support to teachers on 

new and innovative learning trends to integrate technology interactively into the 

classroom, to reinforce learning and support the curriculum of BBS.  

I look forward to sharing and collaborating on the latest learning trends in 

technology. 

“The most valuable resource that all teachers have is each other. Without 

collaboration our growth is limited by our perspectives.” 

~ Robert John Meehan 

 

 

 

 



 

 


